CHARLES KINCAID

In September 1946, Charles Kincaid opened a small shop in Fort Worth, Texas. In 1964 he started cooking burgers. He cooked the burgers on a small grill in the back room and served them on a small table in his shop. Today, Charles Kincaid makes thousands of burgers each week in his new big hamburger restaurant. But the recipe for the burgers is still the same and Charles Kincaid's hamburgers are considered as the best hamburgers in the United States.

Charles Kincaid is a good representative of the burger phenomenon in America: / Americans ordered 5 billion burgers in 1998. / The burger represents more than 43 percent of all fast-food sales. (sales = ventes) / The burger is more than 100 years old but there are always new hamburger recipes and new hamburger restaurants. / From a \$1 basic burger to a \$10 four-star burger, the burger is the American classic. / It has surpassed blue jeans as the symbol of America abroad. (abroad = à l'étranger)

TRAVAIL A FAIRE PAR LE CANDIDAT

- A Répondez EN ANGLAIS aux questions suivantes par des phrases complètes. (9 points : 6 réponses à 1,5 point)
 - 1 What did Charles Kincaid do in September 1946?
 - What did he do 18 years later?
 - 3 Has Charles Kincaid's restaurant changed since 1946?
 - 4 Has the original recipe for hamburgers changed?
 - 5 Are Charles Kincaid's hamburgers appreciated?
- B Traduisez en français la seconde partie du texte. (en italiques)
 6 POINTS: 6 unités de traduction séparées par des barres obliques, 1 point par unité correctement traduite.
- C Recopiez le tableau ci-dessous et complétez-le avec, pour chaque numéro, la seule possibilité correcte dans le contexte donné. (5 points)
 - 1 My brother (works / is working) in a bank.
 - 2 Hurry up! we (wait / are waiting) for you.
 - 3 Harry (plays / is playing) golf every Monday.
 - 4 Listen! Somebody (plays / is playing) the piano upstairs.
 - What (do you think / are you thinking) of the film?
 - 6 Vegetarians are people who (don't eat / are not eating) meat.
 - 7 Look: she (wears / is wearing) the same dress as you.
 - 8 "What (do you look at? / are you looking at?) " "A strange bird."
 - 9 He broke his leg while (he played / was playing) football.
 - 10 Peter (watched / was watching TV) when we arrived.

Numéros de phrase	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10
Réponses (1/2 pt x 10)										

ACADÉMIE DE LI	LLE .	ANNÉE 1999					
Épreuve :	ANGLAIS	C.A.P.					
Spécialités : Cuisine, Restaurant, Hébergement, Café - Brasserie.							
N° de sujet : 99_ 331_	Temps maximum : UNE HEURE	Coefficient :					